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An “emergency” action is not necessary in this case. A poorly written measure (114) 

is currently moving through the legislative process. The majority of people in Oregon 

do not agree with measure 114 or this new bill or any emergency act related to this 

subject. This appears to be an attempt to circumvent the established voting and 

legislative process to impose the will of a few in our State. It should concern 

everyone that any group is willing to attempt anything to prevail regardless of the 

voting populous’ stance on the subject.  

The required infrastructure and means to follow a proposed law needs to be fully in 

place well before trying to force law-abiding citizens to follow said law.  


